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ISSUE: FACIAL RECOGNITION TECHNOLOGY 

New York City - Today, Senator Liz Krueger released a letter to the State Liquor Authority

requesting that they investigate whether the use by Madison Square Garden of facial

recognition technology to ban certain patrons from events is a violation of their liquor

license, and take any appropriate enforcement steps. The letter can be downloaded as a PDF

from this page, and is viewable below.
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